Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, December 21, 2009 4:16 PM

To: ‘Tamorah Bryant'

Cc: Jenny Weese; Ray Kablanow; Mike Van den Enden

Subject: R0O2894: Springtown Gas - 909 Bluebell Drive - Additional site characterization and interim

remedial action implementation extension request

Tamorah,

Based upon your request, the schedule for submittal of a report describing the proposed site characterization and
interim remedial actions is extended to June 30, 2010 for the above referenced case.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parklway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791

Fax: 510-337-9335
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

Online case files are available at the following website http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm

Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attachments thereto may contain private, confidential, and privileged material
for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review, copying, or distribution of this email (or any attachments thereto) by
other than the County of Alameda or the intended recipient is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient,
please contact the sender immediately and permanently delete the original and any copies of this email and any
attachments thereto.

From: Tamorah Bryant [mailto: TamorahB@gtienv.com]

Sent: Monday, December 21, 2009 3:20 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Jenny Weese; Ray Kablanow; Mike Van den Enden

Subject: Springtown Gas - 909 Bluebell Drive - Additional site characterization and interim remedial action
implementation extension request

Jerry,

Further to our conversation this afternoon, on behalf of Massod Amini Filabadi and Shahrbano Amini, GTI would like to
request an extension of the report submittal date for the work plan activities to be conducted at the Springtown Gas site
(located at 909 Bluebell Drive in Livermore).

It is my understanding that our clients are currently coordinating with the USTCF regarding issues with the
reimbursement process. GTl is trying to facilitate the transfer of information between our client and the USTCF, and
intends to continue with semi-annual monitoring to keep the site in compliance.

We respectfully request an extension of the implementation of the work plan activities to June 30, 2010. It is our hope
that this issue can be resolved, and the work plan can be implemented in a timely manner.



Please let me know if you have any questions or need more information.

Thank you,

Tamorah Bryant, P.E.

Geological Technics Inc.
1172 Kansas Avenue
Modesto, CA 95351

Tel 209 522 4119

Fax 209 522 4227

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they
are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager. This message contains confidential
information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate,
distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete
this e-mail from your system. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any
action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited.



